Glimpse Carol Lynch
Thank you very much for downloading glimpse carol lynch.Maybe you have
knowledge that, people have look numerous time for their favorite books taking
into consideration this glimpse carol lynch, but end happening in harmful
downloads.
Rather than enjoying a good ebook as soon as a mug of coffee in the afternoon,
on the other hand they juggled with some harmful virus inside their computer.
glimpse carol lynch is affable in our digital library an online entry to it is
set as public consequently you can download it instantly. Our digital library
saves in compound countries, allowing you to acquire the most less latency time
to download any of our books gone this one. Merely said, the glimpse carol
lynch is universally compatible as soon as any devices to read.

Identical Ellen Hopkins 2008-08-26 Do twins begin in the womb? Or in a better
place? Kaeleigh and Raeanne are identical down to the dimple. As daughters of a
district-court judge father and a politician mother, they are an all-American
family -- on the surface. Behind the facade each sister has her own dark
secret, and that's where their differences begin. For Kaeleigh, she's the
misplaced focus of Daddy's love, intended for a mother whose presence on the
campaign trail means absence at home. All that Raeanne sees is Daddy playing a
game of favorites -- and she is losing. If she has to lose, she will do it on
her own terms, so she chooses drugs, alcohol, and sex. Secrets like the ones
the twins are harboring are not meant to be kept -- from each other or anyone
else. Pretty soon it's obvious that neither sister can handle it alone, and one
sister must step up to save the other, but the question is -- who?
The Image of the City Kevin Lynch 1964-06-15 The classic work on the evaluation
of city form. What does the city's form actually mean to the people who live
there? What can the city planner do to make the city's image more vivid and
memorable to the city dweller? To answer these questions, Mr. Lynch, supported
by studies of Los Angeles, Boston, and Jersey City, formulates a new
criterion—imageability—and shows its potential value as a guide for the
building and rebuilding of cities. The wide scope of this study leads to an
original and vital method for the evaluation of city form. The architect, the
planner, and certainly the city dweller will all want to read this book.
Adeline Street Carol Lynch Williams 1996-01-01 Leah finds that it takes a long
time to come to terms with her sister's death.
Carolina Autumn Carol Lynch Williams 2001-10-01 As she begins high school,
fourteen-year-old Carolina tries to come to terms with the death of her father
and older sister, while dealing with difficult relationships with her mother
and best friend and a budding romance with the boy next door.
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If You Find Me Emily Murdoch 2013-03-26 NOW INCLUDING A BRAND-NEW EPILOGUE!
There are some things you can't leave behind... In If You Find Me by Emily
Murdoch, a broken-down camper hidden deep in a national forest is the only home
fifteen year-old Carey can remember. The trees keep guard over her threadbare
existence; the one bright spot is Carey's younger sister, Jenessa, who depends
on Carey for her very survival. All they have is each other, as their mentally
ill mother comes and goes with greater frequency. Until that one fateful day
their mother disappears for good, and two strangers arrive. Suddenly, the girls
are taken from the woods and thrust into a bright and perplexing new world of
high school, clothes and boys. Now, Carey must face the truth of why her mother
abducted her ten years ago, while haunted by a past that won't let her go... a
dark past that hides many a secret, including the reason Jenessa hasn't spoken
a word in over a year. Carey knows she must keep her sister close, and her
secrets even closer, or risk watching her new life come crashing down.
Betrayal Jonathan Karl 2022-11-15 ***THE INSTANT New York Times, Wall Street
Journal, USA Today, and IndieBound BESTSELLER*** An NPR Book of the Day Picking
up where the New York Times bestselling Front Row at the Trump Show left off,
this is the explosive look at the aftermath of the election—and the events that
followed Donald Trump’s leaving the White House all the way to January 6—from
ABC News' chief Washington correspondent. Nobody is in a better position to
tell the story of the shocking final chapter of the Trump show than Jonathan
Karl. As the reporter who has known Donald Trump longer than any other White
House correspondent, Karl told the story of Trump’s rise in the New York Times
bestseller Front Row at the Trump Show. Now he tells the story of Trump’s
downfall, complete with riveting behind-the-scenes accounts of some of the
darkest days in the history of the American presidency and packed with original
reporting and on-the-record interviews with central figures in this drama who
are telling their stories for the first time. This is a definitive account of
what was really going on during the final weeks and months of the Trump
presidency and what it means for the future of the Republican Party, by a
reporter who was there for it all. He has been taunted, praised, and vilified
by Donald Trump, and now Jonathan Karl finds himself in a singular position to
deliver the truth.
Breath and Bone Carol Berg 2008-01-02 The mesmerizing conclusion to the fantasy
epic Addicted to an enchantment that turns pain into pleasure?and bound by
oaths he refuses to abandon?Valen risks body and soul to rescue one child, seek
justice for another, and bring the dying land of Navronne its rightful king.
The True Colors of Caitlynne Jackson Carol Lynch Williams 1998-02-09 Twelveyear-old Caity and her younger sister Cara must fend for themselves when their
abusive mother storms out of the house with a suitcase and doesn't come back.
If I Forget, You Remember Carol Lynch Williams 1999-06-08 Twelve-year-old
Elyse's plan to write an award-winning novel during the summer is interrupted
when her grandmother, who has Alzheimer's disease, moves in with the family.
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The Football Girl Thatcher Heldring 2017-04-04 For every athlete or sports
fanatic who knows she's just as good as the guys. This is for fans of The
Running Dream by Wendelin Van Draanen, Grace, Gold, and Glory by Gabrielle
Douglass and Breakaway: Beyond the Goal by Alex Morgan. The summer before Caleb
and Tessa enter high school, friendship has blossomed into a relationship . . .
and their playful sports days are coming to an end. Caleb is getting ready to
try out for the football team, and Tessa is training for cross-country. But all
their structured plans derail in the final flag game when they lose. Tessa
doesn’t want to end her career as a loser. She really enjoys playing, and if
she’s being honest, she likes it even more than running cross-country. So what
if she decided to play football instead? What would happen between her and
Caleb? Or between her two best friends, who are counting on her to try out for
cross-country with them? And will her parents be upset that she’s decided to
take her hobby to the next level? This summer Caleb and Tessa figure out just
what it means to be a boyfriend, girlfriend, teammate, best friend, and someone
worth cheering for. “A great next choice for readers who have enjoyed Catherine
Gilbert Murdock’s Dairy Queen and Miranda Kenneally’s Catching Jordan.”—SLJ
“Fast-paced football action, realistic family drama, and sweet romance…[will
have] readers looking for girl-powered sports stories…find[ing] plenty to
like.”—Booklist “Tessa's ferocious competitiveness is appealing.”—Kirkus
Reviews “[The Football Girl] serve[s] to illuminate the appropriately
complicated emotions both of a young romance and of pursuing a dream. Heldring
writes with insight and restraint.”—The Horn Book
Never That Far Carol Lynch Williams 2018 "When twelve-year-old Libby's
grandfather dies of a heart attack, it's up to her--and his spirit--to find a
way to help her father overcome his grief and for their family to find peace."The Chosen One Carol Lynch Williams 2010-08-05 Thirteen-year-old Kyra has grown
up in an isolated community without questioning the fact that her father has
three wives and she has twenty brothers and sisters. That is, without
questioning them much - if you don't count her secret visits to the Mobile
Library on Wheels to read forbidden books, or her meetings with Joshua, the boy
she hopes to choose for herself instead of having a man chosen for her. But
when the Prophet decrees that she must marry her sixty-year-old uncle - who
already has six wives - Kyra must make a desperate choice in the face of
violence and her own fears of losing her family forever.
The Daily Coyote Shreve Stockton 2008 Developed from her tremendously popular
blog, this book offers the inspiring and beautifully illustrated account of the
author's experiences raising an orphaned coyote as a beloved pet. Full-color
photographs throughout.
Pretty Like Us Carol Lynch Williams 2008 A shy, small-town girl learns the true
meaning of loyalty, love, and beauty through her friendship with a classmate
who is suffering from a rare, life-threatening illness.
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Christmas in Heaven Carol Lynch Williams 2000 When a self-centered famous movie
star builds a mansion near her family's diner in an isolated part of Florida,
twelve-year-old Honey develops a friendship with the younger daughter that
helps Honey realize how special her own family is.
Once Was Lost Sara Zarr 2009-10-01 Samara Taylor used to believe in miracles.
She used to believe in a lot of things. As a pastor's kid, it's hard not to buy
in to the idea of the perfect family, a loving God, and amazing grace. But
lately, Sam has a lot of reason to doubt. Her mother lands in rehab after a DUI
and her father seems more interested in his congregation than his family. When
a young girl in her small town is kidnapped, the local tragedy overlaps with
Sam's personal one, and the already-worn thread of faith holding her together
begins to unravel. In her third novel, acclaimed author Sara Zarr examines the
coexistence of affliction and hope, and what happens when everything you
thought you believed---about God, about your family, about yourself---is
transformed.
Apex Hides the Hurt Colson Whitehead 2007-01-09 This New York Times Notable
Book from the two-time Pulitzer Prize-winning author of The Underground
Railroad and The Nickel Boys is a brisk, comic tour de force about identity,
history, and the adhesive bandage industry. The town of Winthrop has decided it
needs a new name. The resident software millionaire wants to call it New
Prospera; the mayor wants to return to the original choice of the founding
black settlers; and the town’s aristocracy sees no reason to change the name at
all. What they need, they realize, is a nomenclature consultant. And, it turns
out, the consultant needs them. But in a culture overwhelmed by marketing, the
name is everything and our hero’s efforts may result in not just a new name for
the town but a new and subtler truth about it as well. Look for Colson
Whitehead’s bestselling new novel, Harlem Shuffle!
Velvet Was the Night Silvia Moreno-Garcia 2021-08-17 GOOD MORNING AMERICA BUZZ
PICK • From the New York Times bestselling author of Mexican Gothic comes a
simmering historical noir about a daydreaming secretary, a lonesome enforcer,
and the mystery of the missing woman they’re both desperate to find. ONE OF THE
BEST BOOKS OF THE YEAR: The New York Times Book Review, NPR, The Washington
Post, The Boston Globe, New York Public Library, Milwaukee Journal Sentinel,
BookPage, She Reads, Library Journal • “An adrenalized, darkly romantic
journey.”—The Washington Post Mexico in the 1970s is a dangerous country, even
for Maite, a secretary who spends her life seeking the romance found in cheap
comic books and ignoring the activists protesting around the city. When her
next-door neighbor, the beautiful art student Leonora, disappears under
suspicious circumstances, Maite finds herself searching for the missing
woman—and journeying deeper into Leonora’s secret life of student radicals and
dissidents. Mexico in the 1970s is a politically fraught land, even for Elvis,
a goon with a passion for rock ’n’ roll who knows more about kidney-smashing
than intrigue. When Elvis is assigned to find Leonora, he begins a blood-soaked
search for the woman—and his soul. Swirling in parallel trajectories, Maite and
Elvis attempt to discover the truth behind Leonora’s disappearance,
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encountering hitmen, government agents, and Russian spies. Because Mexico in
the 1970s is a noir, where life is cheap and the price of truth is high.
Game Changer Tommy Greenwald 2018-09-11 A mysterious football accident sends a
high school reeling in this award-winning multimedia-format novel from Tommy
Greenwald Thirteen-year-old Teddy Youngblood is in a coma, fighting for his
life after an unspecified football injury at training camp. His family and
friends flock to his bedside to support his recovery—and to discuss the events
leading up to the tragic accident. Was this the inevitable result of playing a
violent sport, or did something more sinister happen on the field that day?
Told in an innovative multimedia format combining dialogue, texts, newspaper
articles, interview transcripts, an online forum, and Teddy’s inner thoughts,
Game Changer explores the joyous thrills and terrifying risks of America’s most
popular sport.
My Angelica Carol Lynch Williams 2001-01 Sage's boyfriend tries to stop her
from entering a dreadful romance novel in the school writing contest.
The Italian Party Christina Lynch 2018-03-20 "Newly married [in 1956], Scottie
and Michael are seduced by Tuscany's famous beauty. But the secrets they are
keeping from each other force them beneath the splendid surface to a more
complex view of Italy, America, and each other. When Scottie's Italian teacher-a teenager with secrets of his own--disappears, her search for him leads her
to discover other, darker truths about herself, her husband, and her country.
Michael's dedication to saving the world from communism crumbles as he begins
to see that he is a pawn in a much different game"--Amazon.com.
Messenger Carol Lynch Williams 2016-10-18 From PEN Award–winning author Carol
Lynch Williams comes a “haunting read” (Booklist) in this coming-of-age tale
about a girl who can talk to the dead—even if she would rather not. Evie
Messenger knows that her family is different from other families. But it isn’t
until her fifteenth birthday that the Messenger gift is revealed to her. Evie
has the family’s gift—a special power. Soon she realizes she is able to see and
talk to the dead—ghosts—often with no idea who the person was. Or as Evie says:
“I see Dead People. It’s a Messenger gift.” That doesn’t necessarily mean she
wants the Messenger gift. So Evie tries to ignore it but soon she finds she
cannot. Can Evie find a way to live her life without letting her power take
over?And what if the dead person is someone close to Evie’s family?
Once I Was a Beehive: Based on the Motion Picture Carol Lynch Williams
2018-11-22 Sixteen year old Lane Speer spends her family vacations camping in
the mountains, taking the memories for granted until she loses her father to an
unexpected bout with cancer. One year later, as Lane is still reeling from her
father's death, her mother remarries a guy who Lane hardly knows. To top it
off, he's a Mormon. Worst of all, while her mom and new stepdad are on their
honeymoon, they arrange to have her stay with her Mormon step-aunt who takes
her to a bible-themed girls camp with a bunch of Mormon girls. Confronted with
memories of camping with her family, Lane tries to find peace with her new
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surroundings as she deals with the death of her father.
The Need Helen Phillips 2019-07-09 LONGLISTED FOR THE NATIONAL BOOK AWARD IN
FICTION * BEST OF 2019 SUMMER READING * THE NEW YORK TIMES * VANITY FAIR * O,
THE OPRAH MAGAZINE * ELLE * VULTURE * NYLON * OPRAHMAG.COM * THRILLIST * BUSTLE
* NEWSWEEK * STAR TRIBUNE (MINNEAPOLIS) * MILWAUKEE JOURNAL SENTINEL * LITHUB *
BETTER HOMES & GARDENS “A profound meditation on the nature of reality…An
extraordinary and dazzlingly original work from one of our most gifted and
interesting writers.” —Emily St. John Mandel, author of Station Eleven
“Phillips is, as always, doing something at once wildly her own and utterly
primal. Maybe it doesn't surprise me that the strangest book I've read about
motherhood is also the best, but it does thrill me.” —Rebecca Makkai, author of
The Great Believers “Spellbinding...both unsettling and irresistible. Phillips
manifests the surreal, terrifying, and visceral experience of motherhood.”
—Dana Spiotta, author of Innocents and Others “An existential page-turner that
captures, with perfect sharpness, the fierce delirium of motherhood, the
longing to understand the workings of our universe, and the wondrous and
terrifying mystery that is time.” —Laura Van Den Berg, author of The Third
Hotel “An unforgettable tour de force that melds nonstop suspense, intriguing
speculation, and perfectly crafted prose…this story showcases an extraordinary
writer at her electrifying best.” —Publishers Weekly (starred review)
“Suspenseful and mysterious, insightful and tender, Phillips's new thriller
cements her standing as a deservedly celebrated author with a singular sense of
story and style… [A] superbly engaging read—quirky, perceptive, and gently
provocative.” —Kirkus Reviews (starred review) When Molly, home alone with her
two young children, hears footsteps in the living room, she tries to convince
herself it’s the sleep deprivation. She’s been hearing things these days.
Startling at loud noises. Imagining the worst-case scenario. It’s what mothers
do, she knows. But then the footsteps come again, and she catches a glimpse of
movement. Suddenly Molly finds herself face-to-face with an intruder who knows
far too much about her and her family. As she attempts to protect those she
loves most, Molly must also acknowledge her own frailty. Molly slips down an
existential rabbit hole where she must confront the dualities of motherhood:
the ecstasy and the dread; the languor and the ferocity; the banality and the
transcendence as the book hurtles toward a mind-bending conclusion. In The
Need, Helen Phillips has created a subversive, speculative thriller that comes
to life through blazing, arresting prose and gorgeous, haunting imagery. Helen
Phillips has been anointed as one of the most exciting fiction writers working
today, and The Need is a glorious celebration of the bizarre and beautiful
nature of our everyday lives.
Glimpse Carol Lynch Williams 2012-05 Living with their mother who earns money
as a prostitute, two sisters take care of each other and when the older one
attempts suicide, the younger one tries to uncover the reason.
A Mother to Embarrass Me Carol Lynch Williams 2008-12-18 Now that Laura is 12
years old, she realizes that everything about her mother is totally
embarrassing. Like the way she yodels at the top of her lungs while she works
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(okay, she calls it singing). And plays really old music so loud the neighbors
can hear (can’t she listen to normal music?). And walks around in clay-covered
pajamas (yes, she is a sculptor, but still . . . ). But things are about to get
much, much worse. Laura has noticed that her mother is getting a little bit,
well, fat. Then one night over dinner (at a restaurant, since she almost burned
down the house trying to cook), her mother announces that she’s going to have a
baby. Now all the neighbors, including the gorgeous boy Laura has a crush on,
will know her parents have been doing it. Maybe even in the house! There must
be some way Laura can change her mother before her own life is completely,
utterly ruined!
Waiting Carol Lynch Williams 2013-05-07 As the tragic death of her older
brother devastates the family, teenaged London struggles to find redemption and
finds herself torn between her brother's best friend and a handsome new boy in
town.
24 Games You Can Play on a Checker Board Carol Lynch Williams 2007 24 fantastic
games to play on a checkerboard!
Leftovers Laura Wiess 2008-01-01 A devastating novel of desperation and revenge
from Laura Wiess. In this follow-up to her heartbreaking debut, Such a Pretty
Girl, once again spins a shattering tale of the tragedies that befall young
women who are considered society's Leftovers. Blair and Ardith are best friends
who have committed an unforgivable act in the name of love and justice. But in
order to understand what could drive two young women to such extreme measures,
first you'll have to understand why. You'll have to listen as they describe
parents who are alternately absent and smothering, classmates who mock and shun
anyone different, and young men who are allowed to hurt and dominate without
consequence. You will have to learn what it's like to be a teenage girl who
locks her bedroom door at night, who has been written off by the adults around
her as damaged goods. A girl who has no one to trust except the one person
she's forbidden to see. You'll have to understand what it's really like to be
forgotten and abandoned in America today. Are you ready?
Zane's Trace Allan Wolf 2007-08-28 Believing that he is responsible for his
grandfather's death, Zane Guesswind takes off on a manic trip to his mother's
grave where he plans to kill himself until he meets a strange cast of mystical
characters who forever change his life.
Exposed Kimberly Marcus 2012 High school senior Liz, a gifted photographer, can
no longer see things clearly after her best friend accuses Liz's older brother
of a terrible crime.
Miles from Ordinary Carol Lynch Williams 2011-03-15 "Imagine Anna Quindlen or
Sue Miller turning her attention to writing a young adult novel, and you have
an idea what [Williams] has done for early teen readers..." --Audrey
Couloumbis, author of the Newbery Honor Book Getting Close to Baby Thirteenyear-old Lacey wakes to a beautiful summer morning excited to begin her new job
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at the library, just as her mother is supposed to start work at the grocery
store. Lacey hopes that her mother's ghosts have finally been laid to rest;
after all, she seems so much better these days, and they really do need the
money. But as the hours tick by and memories come flooding back, a day full of
hope spins terrifyingly out of control.... "No one can get inside the head and
heart of a 13-year-old girl better than Carol Lynch Williams, and I mean no
one," said James S. Jacobs, Professor of Children's Literature at Brigham Young
University, of her breakout novel, The Chosen One. Now this award-winning YA
author brings us an equally gripping story of a girl who loves her mother, but
must face the truth of what life with that mother means for both of them.
Locked Inside Nancy Werlin 2009-02-19 Marnie is tremendously wealthy and
tremendously alone. The 16-year-old daughter of a superstar who was killed
years ago in a plane crash, Marnie refuses to take part in her oppressive
boarding-school community. And she has no interest in living with her guardian,
a well-meaning but stiff man named Max. She would rather burrow away in the
dark, comforting world of her favorite Internet adventure game. Especially now
that she has started chatting online with one of the other players, an
intriguing rogue who calls himself the Elf. But closing herself off from the
people around her doesn’t mean she’s safe, as Marnie soon discovers. Kidnapped
and locked inside an empty basement cell, Marnie is forced to confront painful
truths about herself and her famous mother as she desperately tries to escape
her jailer. Oh, how little her cyber-adventure game has prepared her for this
real-life dungeon!
Signed, Skye Harper Carol Lynch Williams 2014-05-13 In trying to reunite with
her mother, Winston discovers the many meanings of family and finds friendship
in an unexpected place in this “warm, humorous, and poignant story” (Publishers
Weekly) from the author of Waiting, which Kirkus Reviews, in a starred review,
called “exceptional” and Glimpse, which Booklist called “gripping.” Life is
just fine for fourteen-year-old Winston. She loves her dog, Thelma, and
although she never knew her dad, and her mom left ten years ago in search of
Hollywood fame, Winston has family with Nanny, who isn’t old at all! But a
“just fine” life gets a lot more exciting when a letter arrives from Skye
Harper, aka Judith Fletcher, aka Winston’s mother. She needs help, and Nanny
says the best way to give it is to take a cross-country road trip—in a
“borrowed” motor home—to go find Mama once and for all. Winston’s not so sure
about this plan, but with a cute stowaway named Steve along for company and an
adventure on the horizon, this is sure to be a summer to remember.
The Rescue Begins in Delaware Cheri Pray Earl 2013-10-31 Twins George and
Gracie travel back in a time machine to Delaware during the Revolutionary War
to rescue their stranded parents and in the process help Caesar Rodney cast
Delaware's crucial vote for independence.
The Haven Carol Lynch Williams 2014-03-04 For the teens at The Haven, the
outside world, just beyond the towering stone wall that surrounds the premises,
is a dangerous unknown. It has always been this way, ever since the hospital
glimpse-carol-lynch

8/10

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on November 30, 2022 by guest

was established in the year 2020. But The Haven is more than just a hospital;
it is their home. It is all they know. Everything is strictly monitored:
education, exercise, food, and rest. The rules must be followed to keep the
children healthy, to help control the Disease that has cast them as Terminals,
the Disease that claims limbs and lungs—and memories. But Shiloh is different;
she remembers everything. Gideon is different, too. He dreams of a cure, of
rebellion against the status quo. What if everything they've been told is a
lie? What if The Haven is not the safe place it claims to be? And what will
happen if Shiloh starts asking dangerous questions? Powerful and emotional, The
Haven takes us inside a treacherous world in which nothing is as it seems.
"Imagine Anna Quindlen or Sue Miller turning her attention to writing a young
adult novel, and you have an idea of what Carol Lynch Williams has done for
early teen readers." (Audrey Couloumbis, author of the Newbery Honor Book
Getting Near to Baby)
Cherry Money Baby John M. Cusick 2013-09-10 Hollywood glitz collides with
workingclass aspirations in this satirical tale of an impulsive starlet and a
sharp-witted small-town teen. Cherry Kerrigan loves her simple life, her
family’s tiny trailer, even working at Burrito Barn. Forget college — she’s
marrying her sweetheart from next door. But here comes Ardelia Deen, a
glamorous starlet who sweeps Cherry into a world of fast cars and penthouse
parties. Now Cherry’s small-town life just seems so . . . small. When Ardelia
drops a bomb of an offer — one involving a baby — Cherry knows her life will
change forever, no matter what she decides. John M. Cusick focuses his
signature wit on Hollywood royalty and the wide-eyed dreams of Small Town,
U.S.A. in a novel about discovering who you are . . . and changing your mind.
Sister, Sister Laura Anne Williams 2014-06-13 Ceiling posters, customized Tshirts, letter boxes, or writing your own novels? What more could sisters ask
for? WIth more than 30 fun and engaging activities "Sister, Sister" engages
girls in productive and creative fun together while building memor
Lessons from a Dead Girl Jo Knowles 2012-06-26 An unflinching story of a
troubled friendship -- and one girl’s struggle to come to terms with secrets
and shame and find her own power to heal (age 14 and up). Leah Greene is dead.
For Laine, knowing what really happened and the awful feeling that she is, in
some way, responsible set her on a journey of painful self-discovery. Yes, she
wished for this. She hated Leah that much. Hated her for all the times in the
closet, when Leah made her do those things. They were just practicing, Leah
said. But why did Leah choose her? Was she special, or just easy to control?
And why didn’t Laine make it stop sooner? In the aftermath of the tragedy,
Laine is left to explore the devastating lessons Leah taught her, find some
meaning in them, and decide whether she can forgive Leah and, ultimately,
herself.
You'll Come Back to Yourself Michaela Angemeer 2019-08-18 Dive into this
collection of poetry and prose inspired by modern dating and broken
relationships, perfect for fans of Rupi Kaur and Orion Carloto. You'll Come
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Back to Yourself explores themes of lost love, infidelity, depression, body
image, and ultimately the power women have in learning to choose themselves.
Separated into three sections: Holding On, Ouroboros, and Letting Go, this
collection is a cyclical expedition of self discovery.
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